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T H E W HIT E HO U SE 

W ASHI N G T O N 

October 13, 1982 

Dear Chris: 

Thank you for your letter. We really 
appreciated hearing from you. 

Enclosed is a copy of the 1982 Federal 
Strategy and several documents that you 
may find interesting. 

Best regards. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton rner, Ph.D. 
Director 

Drug Abuse Policy Office 

Mr. Christopher R. Andrews 
Hinman Box 96 
Dartmouth College 
Hanover, New Hampshire 03755 

,,.. 
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October 2, 1982 

Dr. Carlton Turner 
Mr. Daniel Leonard 
Office of Policy Development 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Carlton and Dan: 

Recently Marilee Melvin sent me the September issue 
of "Government Executive" with its cover story "The 
White House War on Drugs". This article represents 
the third instance in as many weeks in which I have 
seen treMedia spotlight on OPD's efforts. As I am sure 
you know, ABC News covered the Task Force on South 
Florida and The First Lady"s program in a telecast 
not long ago. I hope that this,and future exposure, 
will serve you well. It sounds as though your shop 
is maintaining its frenetic pace. 

The article reminds me that I have been negligent 
in keeping in touch, and I would like to bring 
you up to speed on my recent activities. Shortly 
after departing Washington I flew to California 
for a summer of classes at Stanford and pilot 
training -- I do not think I am quite ready for 
E-2C interdiction flightsl Presently I am well 
settled in for my final year at Dartmouth as I 
complete my degree in Economics. 

I would be interested to hear of any progress to­
wards co-ordinating the various agency drug data. 
I recall your great headaches with data verifica­
tion and hope that your efforts with EPIC have 
proven successful. 

Best of luck as you continue the battle, and I 
hope to see you in Washington soon. 

Sincerely, 

Ck,:, 
Christopher Andrews 




